
General Membership Meeting - November 14, 2022 – 3 PM 
Santa Rosa Ballroom 
 
Gentlemen, 
Hope all is well and welcome to all the Snowbirds returning to the desert. Good to have you back. 
We will be having a General Membership Meeting on November 14th at 3 PM. Location is the Santa 
Rosa Ballroom. Your Men's Club Board and Members of the Men's Club are researching various Golf 
Courses to see if anything might work out for our Men's Club events. Hopefully we might have some 
news on where to play and the status of this Golf Club.  
 
We would really appreciate your attendance on the 14th and perhaps you might have some input.  
 
See you there.  
 
Tom Sweet 
TLQMC President 
 


